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Jean Duluth Dog Park to Temporarily Close due to Wet Conditions

[Duluth, MN] The Jean Duluth Dog Park will close beginning on Wednesday, April 8th until further notice due to wet conditions.
All other dog parks remain open, including Keene Creek, Observation, and the K-9 Haas Memorial at Gary New Duluth. The
City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division staff will continue to assess site conditions and will make recommendations to
reopen the site after the ground has dried. The entrance gate to the park will be locked, and signs will be posted.
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